

Hunmanby Primary School

Headteacher: Mr. C. Fox Inspire • Enjoy • Achieve

Priest Close Hunmanby Filey North Yorkshire Y014 00H

Monday 19th November 2018

Ofsted Report

Dear Parents and Carers,

It gives me great pleasure to attach our Ofsted Report which has now been quality assured and passed back to school to send out to parents.

The findings of the Ofsted Inspection which took place on Tuesday 6th November were that that 'This school continues to be good'. Safeguarding in the school was also judged as effective.

I was particularly pleased that the inspector highlighted the qualities of our children as being 'attentive, confident and enthusiastic'. Also very pleasing, was the recognition that 'Teaching is effective and is continuing to improve' and, 'As a result of well-delivered and engaging teaching, outcomes for current pupils are rising across the school'. This is the result of the Governing Body and the teaching staff constantly looking at ways to improve teaching and the wider curriculum year on year.

Thank you to the parents, children and staff that filled in the Ofsted questionnaire which helped the inspector to make his judgement. Please read the report and I'm sure you will agree that it reads very well, giving an accurate picture of where our school is. I am so proud of all the efforts from every stakeholder involved with school and I'm equally proud that the village of Hunmanby has a **very good** school sitting at the heart of the community.

Thank you again for your continued support of your school.

Conrad Fox

Tel: 01723 890350 Fax: 01723 892372 E. Mail: admin@hunmanby.n-yorks.sch.uk Website:www.hunmanbyprimary.co.uk











